Worl, Robert@Energy

Subject: FW: Status of Vaca Station

California Energy Commission

DOCKETED
08-AFC-11

----- Original Message-----

From: Mark Turner [mailto:mturner@cpv.com] TN # 66424
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2012 2:02 PM
To: Worl, Robert@Energy AUG 02 2012

Cc: Ogata, Jeffery@Energy
Subject: Re: Status of Vaca Station

Ok, I'm traveling right now but will send a letter in the proper format as soon as I can
Thank you

Mark

Mark Turner

Competitive Power Ventures

Office (415) 293-1463
Cell (916) 835-8119

On Jul 31, 2012, at 1:58 PM, "Worl, Robert@Energy" <Robert.Worl@energy.ca.gov> wrote:

> Mark,

> Thank you for the update; A proper Status Report, as required by the

> Committee, should be sent on Company Letterhead, signed, Cc’d to the Proof of Service list
for the project. I have included a recent example from the Sun Valley Project, which is also
‘short and sweet’ including the basic facts.

>

> While I can docket your email, staff should not serve all parties (the POS list) on the
applicant’s behalf. The best advice I can give is to put this information into such a letter,
addressed to me, be sure to send it to the current Proof of Service list, also attached,
either in an electronic pdf format attachment or a hard copy as requested on the POS list.

>

> Either the project attorney, if still engaged, or your CH2M Hill Proj Mgr (I believe Doug
Davy) can provide you additional help on this.

>

Regards,
Bob Worl

>

>

>

>

>

> From: Mark Turner [mailto:mturner@cpv.com]
> Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2012 12:12 PM

> To: Worl, Robert@Energy
>
>
>
>
>
E

Subject: Status of Vaca Station
Greetings Bob,

The purpose of this e-mail is to update the CEC on the status of the CPV Vaca Station
nergy Center. As I mentioned to you on our telephone conversation last week, CPV continues

1



to see the Vaca Station Energy Center as its most important development opportunity in the
PG&E territory. Our meetings with PG&E this year have confirmed that the Vaca Station
location is a valuable strategic location that will be strengthened with near-term
transmission upgrades approved in the area. We do, however, believe that the need In PG&E
territory is not immediate, and we are controlling development spending, while maintaining
the development status of Vaca Station until the market need matures. To that end, we are
now negotiating with the City of Vacaville to extend our Site Option to Lease Agreement with
them. We expect the amendment to that agreement to be executed before the end of the year.
Regarding our CEC AFC, we request to continue on under our current status so that we can ramp
our permitting efforts back up when the market shows signs of a developing opportunity. If
you have any questions please contact me. Thank you.

>

Regards,

Mark

Mark Turner

Competitive Power Ventures

505 Sansome St, Suite 475

San Francisco, CA 94111

Ph: (415) 293-1463

Cell: (916) 835-8119
mturner@cpv.com<mailto:mturner@cpv.com>
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